PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE
UNDECLARED PEANUT ALLERGEN

Dear Customer,
We are writing to inform you of an important matter regarding one of our products.

It has come to our attention that a limited number of units of Laoganma Brand Black Bean Chili
Sauce with the Best Before 08/03/2026, have been mislabelled due to an incorrect label being applied
during packaging. The Laoganma Brand Black Bean Chili Sauce 280z label has been wrongly placed
on Laoganma Brand Chilli 01l with Peanuts 275z, As a result, PEANUTS, a known allergen, is not
properly declared on the ingredient list.

T

While not all units are affected and this issue was isolated, the safety of our customers is our highest
priority. Individuals with a peanut allergy may risk a serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they
consume this product.

Allergen Alert: Contains PEANTUTS (not declared on the incorrect label).

Action Required: We are recalling the Lapganma Brand Black Bean Sauce 280g. Please see product
picture below. This product poses a risk to consumers with PEANUTS allergies.

Consumers: If vou have purchased this product, please do not consume it and return it to the place of
purchaze for a full refund.

¢ Product Name: Lapganma Black Bean Chilli Sauce 250g
* Batch: 18232
* Best Before Date: 08/03/2026
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We deeply regret this incident and are taking itnmediate steps to strengthen our labelling and quality
control procedures to prevent a recurrence.

For further information or assistance, please contact our customer service team at
infof@fortunefoods.co.uk

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or concern this may cause and thank you for your
understanding.

Sincerely,

Fortune Foods UK Ltd

20 Jun 2025



